
THIS MEETING WILL BE IN-PERSON 

WITH AN OPTION TO OBSERVE BY ZOOM. 
 

Masks are optional in the Great Hall but required at all times in the 

Meeting Room downstairs, where the video from the Great Hall will 

be streamed for those who wish to be in-person and masked. Those 

wishing to observe fully remotely may watch via Zoom. Childcare will 

be available by reservation, likely in the Atria rooms. 

 

 

ALL COMMENTS, QUESTIONS, AND VOTES MUST BE MADE 

IN-PERSON IN THE PARISH HALL. 
 

Those seated in the downstairs Meeting Room can comment, ask a 

question, or vote by coming to the Parish Hall. If a remote-only Zoom 

attendee would like to comment or ask a question, they are invited 

to text any in-person attendee (including Mtr. Emily), and that person 

may speak in the Parish Hall on the Zoom attendee’s behalf. For 

assistance on how to attend by Zoom, please contact the Main 

Office in advance during business hours at 781-862-6408. 


